[bookmark: _GoBack]To Whom It May Concern:
I am a Registered Respiratory Therapist working in Pulmonary Rehabilitation at Brigham and Women’s Hospital in Boston. We are a tiny department of just 2 people, and we do everything from verifying insurance coverage to providing clinical care, and everything in between. We do not have per diem coverage, which means that if one of us is absent for ANY reason, we must scale down our classes and ask patients not to come.
Doubling our CEU’s will be challenging, but in particular limiting our ability to take them online to 15 contact hours will be a hardship to our small program.
I hope you will reconsider this proposal to make contact hour accrual accessible for everyone.

Thank you,
Joelle Hochman, RRT
103 Belmont Street
Somerville, MA 02143
